Joel Hansen

\

From: Rinaldi, Rosemary <Rosemary.Rinaldi@maine.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 9:34 AM

To: Joel Hansen

Subject: FW: Relocation of signs on Forest Ave - Woodford Corners

From: Rinaldi, Rosemary

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 1:26 PM

To: agirardamg@gmail.com

Subject: FW: Relocation of signs on Forest Ave - Woodford Corners

No additional sign permit fees

From: Ann Machado [mailto:amachado@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 1:23 PM

To: Rinaldi, Rosemary
Subject: Relocation of signs on Forest Ave - Woodford Corners

Rose -

My supervisor, the head of Permitting and Inspections, told me that he got approval to waive the sign fees for
the permits to relocate the Rite Aid sign and the 710 Forest Ave sign for Delta Realty.

Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Administrator

Permitting and Inspections Department
City of Portland, Maine

(207) 874-8709

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised
that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.



